
American Heart Association to
recognize LTUSD
Brian Zambor with the American Heart Association will be at
the Sept. 24 Lake Tahoe Unified School District board meeting
to recognize the schools and students who helped raise money
for his organization.

Three Lake Tahoe Unified schools participated in the American
Heart Association’s Jump Rope for Heart program last school
year and collectively raised $13,625.36. This was the third
highest sum out of more than 30 districts.

The environmental magnet school, Sierra House and Tahoe Valley
participated.
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